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I am in full support! Data centers and other large energy users need to pay their fair 

share. Their demand for energy is creating a greater need to 

invest in our energy grid. Residential utility customers have seen exponential 

increases. The costs should not be incurred by residents, but by the corporations 

who are making the increasing demand on our grid! 

Thank you for your support on this  


